
NOTICE OF ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
 
 
 

Sealed bids for Public Works Services for the City of Oak Hill will be received by the 
City of Oak Hill at the City Office, at 5548 Franklin Pike, Nashville, TN until 2:00 p.m. 
on Monday, November 21st, 2022 and then at said time and location, publicly opened 
and read aloud. 

 
The CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be examined at the following location: 
 
Oak Hill Office 
5548 Franklin Rd Suite 101 
Nashville TN 37220 
 
 
Copies of the CONTRACT DOCUMENTS may be obtained at the City Office, at the above 
address or email request to: citymanager@oakhilltn.us 
 
The City of Oak Hill reserves the right to reject all bids and to waive all technicalities in bidding. 
 
       City of Oak Hill 
 
       J. Steven Collie 
       City Manager 
 
 
 
Dated this 8th Day of November 2022. 
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